
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: June 14, 2017 
 
Re:   Update to Board Policy - Disposition of Real Property 
 

On May 22, 2017, we first discussed with the Board a draft of changes to the 
District’s Disposition of Real Property Policy. At that meeting, the Board 
discussed several changes to the proposed draft. I have completed their 
requested updates and would like to present the updated draft to the Board at the 
upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting scheduled for Monday, June 19, 
2017. Please add this item to the agenda and feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions. Thank you. 
 

    
PF/ko 

 
c: Board of Education 

 
  


